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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:
All One Stop Career Center operators, provider of services to the disabled and Youth Opportunity Center operators.

FROM:

Lawrence Suran, Programs Director

DATE:

May 14, 2004 

SUBJECT:

Medical Records


This is to notify you that effective immediately, all medical records that are presented as part of the eligibility or case management process must be kept in a separate file. Each One Stop Career Center operator, provider of services to the disabled, and/or Youth Opportunity Center operator shall designate a central storage area within the One Stop Career Center (or service location) to ensure confidentiality and security of medical record files.  

Medical record files shall be manila folders and shall have a file label that includes the participant’s last name, first name, last four (4) digits of the social  security number, and funded program. Place label of case file in designated place. Additionally, the pertinent system (OSMIS/OSST) must be updated with a case note that identifies that additional information pertinent to the record is contained in a separate file. 

Sensitive documents, which do not become a part of the participant’s permanent file, should continue to be immediately shredded to ensure absolute confidentiality per the current procedures.

cc:
Edith Humes-Newbold, SFETC Executive Director


Garnet Esters, Contracts Administrator


Johnny Guimaraes, IMO Director


Program Staff


Contract Managers
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